TO ALL INSTRUCTORS

Please excuse all veterans from your classes from 12:30 to 1:30 p.m. on Tuesday, October 8, so they may attend a veterans' meeting in the auditorium.

Jerome Moore, Dean Add-Ran College of Arts & Sciences

THE BAND MEMBERS ARE EXCUSED from 11:00 0 clock classes, on October 3, on account of the Freshman assembly called by President Sadler.

The following boys will be absent from all classes Thursday, Friday, and Saturday, October 3,4, and 5, in order to participate in the football game with Arkansas University at Fayetteville:

Malone, Doyle
Tolbert, Bill
Napps, W.B.
Hinrich, Gus
Gildon, R.C.
Owen, W.D.
Quinlan, V.R.
Williams, Jack
Sweer, E.M.
Campbell, Johnny
Browning, Grien
Bostick, Herace
Carnes, Joe
Tork, Chase
Rogers, Joy
Jones, Bob
Roberts, Pierre

Henderson, Richard
Narrell, Don
Perkins, Chas.
McAuley, Roger
Bryan, I.B.
Kaps, Erwine
Sinkiewits, Frank P.
Fraley, Chuck
Anderson, Dave
Blokom, Shankle
O'Farrell, Walter
Smith, Herman
Shotwoll, Ned
Hunter, Bob
Kook, Carl
Harrelson, Monroe

Howard Grubbs Athletic Director

ATTENTION:

A careful reading of the grading and point system shown on Pages 29 and 30 in the current catalogue is urged on the part of each teacher that we may speak the same language in the interpretation of grades. Kindly read this data again and again and note each item carefully, for close following of this system will prevent difficulty all along the line.

Please note once again the policy regarding "Absence from Class" noted on Page 29 in the 1946-47 Catalogue. A careful adherance to this policy will help us definitely to avoid conflicting policies unofficially followed. Cards are available for use in reporting.

A SPECIAL REQUEST FOR DEAMS AND DEPARTMENT HEADS

To compile an accurate list of candidates for graduation for any one period is a difficult task, to say the least. This will become doubly difficult unless the deans have in their hands petition sheets for their respective schools, in order to be able to follow through carefully on this point. May I request, therefore, that all department heads other than those in the School of Business and the School of Fine Arts, forward to this office by early faculty mail, the School of Fine Arts, forward to this office by early faculty mail, or at least not later than October 15, a complete list of students majoring in their respective departments whose work for the degree will be finished this semester, closing in January. Also send another list of those majoring in your respective departments whose work will be completed by the end of the second semester of the current school year.

May I request that Dean McCorkle and Dean Sowell turn in their names for their respective schools on this same schedule, that the list may be compiled for various uses.

A NOTICE ON DROPS AND ADDS

Noon, October 5, is the last date on which a course may be added. Please be guided by this notation and let no one request special privilege. Each faculty member is requested to adhere strictly to this ruling.

It will be possible to drop a course after this date; and Beginning October 26, the drop card should read WF or WP, indicating Whether or not student is passing the course.

S. W. Hutton, Registrar